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New library opening
IN the September issue we announced the  handing over of the renovated
library at the Nambambo Secondary School,  to  Nachingwea District Council
ready for use by the Nambambo Secondary School Community.

Thanks to all who helped us raise the £10,000  for the library,
We have now received some photographs of the opening.
Left:   The Director of Education (for Nachingwea District) poised to cut

the ribbon to open the library with Obed Pwirira (Link Chair) looking on
Right: Inside the library -  with the tables and chairs all engraved with

Donated by Stapleford - Nachingwea Link.

40th Anniversary Lunch
THIS was held on Bank Holiday Monday, 30 August in the Pavilion. We are
very pleased to report that, due to the magnificent help from all involved and
the wonderful generosity of all who came along, £1,400 was raised, from
donations, sales and the tombola.

We are very grateful to all those who contributed. The proceeds bring us
near to the amount needed to support five places on the VETA* Catering
course and five places on the VETA* Tailoring course, both to be held in
Nachingwea.

*Vocational Education  and Training Authority of Tanzania
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Forthcoming events
PLEASE come along to the two forthcoming Link events:

● the organ recital to be given by John Bryden on Saturday 27
November at 7pm in St Andrew’s Church.

● the Christmas Fair on Saturday 4 December from 10am in Great
Shelford Memorial Hall.


